
READ ACROSS AMERICA 
 

Because of SOL testing, some localities have changed the date this year for Read Across 

America.  Please note the following: 

 

Roanoke City Schools – all schools will celebrate Read Across America on Monday, 

March 10.  Contact your school to confirm. 

 

Roanoke County Schools – no uniform policy has been adopted.  Contact your school to 

see when the event will be held. 

 

Salem City Schools – all schools will celebrate Read Across America on Monday, March 

3.  Contact your school to confirm. 

 

Franklin County Schools – all schools will celebrate Read Across America on Monday, 

March 3.  Contact your school to confirm. 

 

Please remember all visitations to the schools for Read Across America must go through 

me as I have to then notify the Regional Directors so they know which schools need 

participants.  Please do not contact a school until you have contacted me.   

 

For those clubs who have already requested schools, I have provided the contact name and 

information for the schools.   

 

If your club would like to participate this year and you haven’t told me, please notify me as 

soon as possible. 

 

If you have any questions about this program or the arrangements for this year, do not 

hesitate to contact me. 

 

Lion Linda E. All 

District 24-E 

Read Across America 

linda.all@leclairryan.com 

540 598-4326 

mailto:linda.all@leclairryan.com

